
 

Exciting news…… 

 

WE ARE MOVING! 

 

From Monday 4th November our new 

address will be: 

Unit 11  

Aylesbury Vale Industrial Estate 

Southern Road 

Aylesbury 

HP19 9EW 

 

Please note we will be closed from Monday 28th October until we 

reopen in our new premises on Monday 4th November.  All web 

orders will still be processed throughout our move. 

 

We will be able to offer: 

Free customer parking 

Customer toilets 

On site embroidery 

Plus lots more… Only a 10 minute walk from our old address. 


